Welcome

Welcome and thank you for taking the time to come to our
consultation event. We really want to hear your views and
thoughts on the proposals for the Homestead Link Road, as we
see this is as an important opportunity for you to help shape the
future design and use of the significant Green Corridor between
Dunchurch and Rughby.

If this is something that you would like to continue to be involved
with in the future, please speak to one of our team to register
your interest. We are keen to keep talking to local people and
community groups, to help us to ensure the best possible
outcomes, and to keep you up to date on progress.

The proposed Landscaped Corridor set out in these plans offer a
positive opportunity for people to come together and access open
space, the great outdoors, and nature in lots of different ways, and

Share your views today
via the feedback forms
available at this venue, or

share your views online at:

England

we are keen to understand your thoughts and ideas for utilising
this space now and in the future.

We also have two surveys available today that we would like you
to complete so we can record your views - one in relation to the
current proposals, and one to help us to understand how local
people view their local area, what they value, and what they
would like to see more of.

Finally, we want to come up with a name for the Landscaped
Corridor that means something to local people. We invite you to
submit your suggestions via the survey here today. Alternatively,
you can go to the online consultation (open until 17th December)
if you would like more time to consider the options and please do
share the consultation with friends and family.

Speak to our staff if you have
any queries, and thank you
for your time today
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